
From: Cindy Shewfelt  
Sent: Sunday, September 22, 2024 8:16 PM 
To: Lehman, Steve <slehman@london.ca>; Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Stacked Townhouses 

 

 
 

Good Evening  Steve  

In recent weeks City mailed us information about the proposed street widening on Oxford 
Street, so will City be doing the same for your proposedstacked housing in our 
neighborhood? 

 

The stacking of walk-up homes in our neighbourhood will significantly impact properties, 
homes, traffic and safety. CTV reported the news and neighbours are now sharing it with 
each other.   

 

I'm told I have until 10 pm tonight to contact you,  

Thank you for taking this into consideration. 

Cindy Shewfelt  

 

 


